‘Improving the quality of family life’

Thursday 12% January 2023

RE: Change in Leadership Structure

Dear Snowflake Families,

From January 2023, there is a slight shift in the leadership structure of the school. Jody Tranter,
previously our Deputy Head, now has the role of Head of School and is therefore in charge of the
day-to-day running of the school, including safeguarding, HR, health and safety and recruitment
matters.

I remain as Headteacher and retain strategic oversight of school development, teaching and learning
and the training and line management of Early Career Teachers and Therapists.

In terms of how the school feels and runs, you should notice very little (if any) difference. Please be
assured that the vision and values of Snowflake School remain the same as ever, and this internal
change will make no difference to the quality of education pupils have always and will continue to
receive.

With my best wishes for a happy and healthy 2023,

Kerry Sternstein
Headteacher
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